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Knighton 
Newsletter 

Your Local Team 

What matters to you  

• Priority 1: Burglaries  

• There has been a number of street consultations over the recent months conducted by local PCSO’s and Police volun-
teers offering crime prevention advice. Alongside the prevention, Police Officers have conducted a number of plain 
clothes/ uniformed patrols across the beat.  Please keep an eye out across our social media platforms, neighbourhood 
link and engagements for more information and advice.  

•  

• Priority 2: ASB (In open spaces)  

              The beat team will continue to monitor the abandoned sites across the beat such as The Cricket Pavilion, Ratcliffe  

               Road, Mary GEE Building and Brookside court, Cademan Close. 

               The Pavilion has recently been served with a CPN Community Protection Notice. Which means the owners of the site  

               Have several tasks to adhere to so that the site is kept safe.    

               

                Priority 3: ASB including drug use, in the area of Church Lane. 

 

              We have spoken with several groups of youths that have been hanging around the area and educated them.              

PS Mike Green              PC Richard Wagg                PCSO Lynette Steadman          

    PCSO Rachael Thomas    PCSO Paul Williams  
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Other Local News 

Community engagements 

Come and speak to your local beat team about any issues or concerns you may have or to raise any issues 

effecting you or your local community. Officers will be available at the following events. 

18/08/24 Knighton park, palmeston way 11:00am 

19/08/24 Knighton parish centre church lane 14:00 

01/09/24 Knighton park show 11:00 onwards. 

South Leicester Police 

@LPSouthLeics 

www.leics.police.uk 

southleicesterNPAexternal@leics.police.uk 

  

 

             Good news, we welcome a new officer to the beat, PCSO 6652 Paul WILLIAMS, We look forward to working with you. 

              We have had success with some shop thefts, we have managed a few arrests from a shop on London Road. 

 

 

 

For all our crime prevention advice visit: www.leics.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention 

Our advice offers best practice for you to follow alongside practical crime prevention methods: from basic hints and tips to 

more detailed strategies. 

To keep up to date with the latest scams, you can follow Action Fraud on Facebook: www.facebook.com/actionfraud 

Alternatively, the Action Fraud website is: www.actionfraud.police.uk 

Crime Prevention 

We rely on feedback and concerns raised by the 

community. To take part in a short survey regard-

ing confidence in Leicestershire Police, please use 

the QR code to the left. In turn, we will continue 

to review and adapt our plans accordingly. 

http://www.leics.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention
http://www.facebook.com/actionfraud
https://www.actionfraud.police.uk/

